
The Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission 
and 

The South Dakota School of Mines and Technology 
 

Invite you to a reception for the  
Public Unveiling of the Lion Head Fixtures for the  

Downtown Fountain Restoration Project 
 

April 18, 2004 
Dahl Fine Arts Center 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 
Please join us and learn about the history of the National Humane Alliance drinking fountain 
and the restoration project supported by the Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission 
and the South Dakota School of Mines Civil Engineering students.  
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